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The $ecretary of Stat. for Kxtevaal Affairs of 'Canada to the Secretary of State
for Foreign Aif airs of San Marino.

SECRETARY 0F STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

OTTAWA, October 16, 1962.

MR. MINISTER:

I have the honour to referý to your Note No. N/10121 /Aa/85 of September 1,
1962, proposing an agreement between the Government of the Most Serene
Republie of San Marmno and the Government of Canada to regulate the visa
requirements for tourists travelling between our two coi.mtries. The contents
of your Note are acceptable to the Government of Canada and I have the honour
to confirm that your Note and this reply constitute an agreement between our
two Governments.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

H. C. GREEN
Secretary of State

% for External Affairs.
The Secretary of State

for Foreign Affairs,
San Marino.


